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Pauatahanui Residents <pauatahanuiresidents@gmail.com>

Failing culverts in Village
1 message

Pauatahanui Residents Association <pauatahanuiresidents@gmail.com>
10 March 2023 at

15:46

To: Mayor Porirua <mayor@poriruacity.govt.nz>, Wendy Walker <wendy.walker@poriruacity.govt.nz>

Cc: Josh Trlin <josh.trlin@poriruacity.govt.nz>, Nathan Waddle <nathan.waddle@poriruacity.govt.nz>, Ross

Leggett <Ross.Leggett@poriruacity.govt.nz>, Tracy Johnson <tracy.johnson@poriruacity.govt.nz>, Darrell

Statham <Darrell.Statham@poriruacity.govt.nz>

Dear Anita & Wendy

Thank you for your email, dated 24 February, responding to our message regarding the collapsing 

culverts in the Pāuatahanui Village.

The state of the culverts, particularly the one near 6 Paekakariki Hill Road, continues to be a major 

concern for this community.

The Committee considers that it presents a significant safety risk to road users and that the measures 

taken by Council to date do not mitigate this.

We acknowledge the funding and resource constraints placed on Council but believe that your 

statement, “We are working through a process to address these, and other issues within our city, and 

that will take time”, does not allow for the urgency posed by the current situation.

We reiterate that we consider that this matter is “time sensitive”, that is, it is only a matter of time 

before the culvert completely fails, posing a safety issue that PCC needs to address with greater 

urgency.

We look forward to hearing the steps that will be taken by Council to remediate the failing culvert.

Kind regards

Diane

Diane Strugnell

Secretary

Pauatahanui Residents Association
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